
 

2930 Larimer St. Denver CO, 80205  |   303.557.9670 

August 17, 2018 
 
 Timothy R. Carroll 
 Board of Selectmen 
 508-645-2100 x 2101 
 Via Email: execsec@chilmarkma.gov 
  
 Hello, 
 
 You asked me to be a explain more the kind of things we would like to do in  

Menemsha. Most of the shots will be lifestyle (of the talent and scenery, 
occasionally having the car in the background.  We have 2 in talent and they 
will be doing things like walking on a dock, eating something, or shopping.  
We more than likely will feed the crew someplace there also.  If the director 
wants to film the talent eating, I will get permission from the restaurant owner 
and and pay them.  I have attached some photos from the photos the 
director took when we were scouting.  Many of them are from Aquinnah at 
the end of W. Basin Road.  We are filming the car on Lobsterville and W. 
Basin roads with a drone and have permission and will have police detail 
with us.   
 
We will use a handheld camera or have it on a tripod.  It would be nice if we 
had the option to use the drone. We may be using small reflectors or small 
LED lights with battery packs.  Our schedule has changed.  We would like to 
come for about 2 hours in the afternoon of Friday September 14th.  We will 
be about 12 - 15 in crew, clients and talent, and will stay out of the way of 
tourists & business deliveries.  We will not stop traffic. 

 
Please let me know if there are any permit fees, or if you would recommend 
a police detail or anything else.  The production company carries full liability 
insurance and will add the Town of Chilmark as an additional insured.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, you may reach me via email or cell phone 
(both below). 

 
 Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 Best, 
 Karen Stark 
 Location Manager 
 Right Coast Locations + Futuristic Films 
 617 834 7542 
 Karenstark54@gmail.co 


